NAMI Regular Meeting Oct. 11, 2016

Meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. by President Mick Fiocchi.

Those in attendance were: Dan Rondello, Sue Janik, Jeanne Pederson, Mary Wright, Mick Fiocchi, Pat Marquardt, and Ann Zenk.

Pederson made a motion to accept the minutes. Wright seconded the minutes, and the minutes were approved with the absences removed.

Approved absences at this meeting were: Maggie Peterson, Mary Satterlee, and Pam Morton.

Fiocchi passed around our certificate of affiliation.

Wright stated that there will be another meeting with Father Randy of Nativity Catholic Church regarding paying a contribution towards using The Knights of Columbus building for The Drop-in center.

Pederson mentioned that she saw some places we could possibly look into for our drop-in center.

Pederson mentioned a place near Taco Bell that we could look into for a possible drop-in center.

Jim Skubal arrived at 6:25 p.m.

Rondello inquired about zoning for the drop-in center in the city limits. The zoning for any places that are currently zoned residential would need to be changed, but anything zoned commercial would not (R-4).

Fiocchi will e-mail The Steering Committee bylaws for approval.

Wright spoke about The Snowball Gala which will be Jan. 28, 2017 at Holiday Acres. We are looking for sponsors and people to have tables at the gala.

Wright will put in an application to St. Matthias Catholic Church for a donation to the drop-in center.

Fiocchi made a presentation to PEO (a local Woman's group.) Wright mentioned that they have donated computers and printers for drop-in center usage.

Wright stressed the need to know of organizations that will donate funds to drop-in centers.

CIT will start on Oct. 24<sup>th</sup>, Fiocchi stated he expects 24 officers to attend.

Our treasury report as per Mary Satterlee who was absent but submitted a report stated that we have \$13,401.68 in checking; \$15,444.91 in savings, and \$8,354.53 in the drop-in center fund.

Fiocchi stated that The Human Service Center, has allocate \$10,000 to us in the form of reimbursements with some restrictions.

Family-2-Family will be Mondays and Thursdays, (Starting, and what time?)

Pederson will contact Nicolet in regard to having Phil Chard speak there in May.

Saturday Dec. 10<sup>th</sup> will be the tentative date for the Xmas party.

Absences for Maggie Peterson and Bob Mangles were approved.

The cost for The Gala will be \$50 for non-consumers, and \$25 for consumers.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:44 p.m.